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Comments: PLEASE deny the mining company a permit to restart and expand operations in the Frank Church

Wilderness. The environmental impact is just too great for such a fragile and protected ecosystem that is still

being recovered from past mining damage. Do not allow private industry walk all over our sacred lands because

they have money to throw around and line the pockets of people in power. Be on the right side of history and

leave this beautiful land as your legacy. 


